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It "takes a village" to keep this fellowship going which this season  involved more 

than 50 people.   Norma and Royal Price were at the heart of the season and helped 

not only  with the planning but provided the inspiration  to us all.    At the risk of 

overlooking someone, wewould again like to acknowledge with gratitude  those who 

opened their homes for apres ski events which we all enjoy so much:   Ken and Caro-

line Taylor;  Jack and Lisle Hooper; Suzanne Kemmerer; James and Julianne Datz; 

Ned and Amanda Pinkerton; Dan and Joyce Butcher; and Rich Viola.   Patricia Agger 

was so faithful in keeping the PCJH  congregation apprised of each week's ski, in-

cluding the changing meeting times!   Thank you, thank you one and all!   Praise God 

for a wonderful ski  season which allowed us to enjoy His magnificent  creation 

within such a loving community!   Happy spring, Sally & Jim Byrne.  

Cross Country Skiers at Leeks Marina on 3/13/11  

SKING FELLOWSHIP 2011  



 Howdy Everyone.  

òHe is not here.  He is risen, just as He 
said.ó  Matthew 28:6  

This is the way the angel said it to the Maryõs as they 

went to the tomb early that first Easter morning.   How 

earth shattering that must have been for those early 

disciples.   The assumption of the living is òWhen youõre 

dead youõre dead.ó  The question that must have con-

sumed them was òHow can this be?  The stone is rolled 

away.  The tomb is empty.   The angel proclaimed the 

news.  What has   happened?  How can this be?ó  Over-

load.  

The days after that first Easter were filled with ques-

tions, experiences, fear, sharing, learning, going back to 

fishing, worship, being called back to Jesus.   Even at 

the ascension of our Lord at the end of Matthew 28:16, 

17 we read:  

Now the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the 
mountain to which Jesus had directed 
them.   When they saw him, they worshiped 
him; but some doubted . 

Doubté.even after having seen Jesus off and on for 40 

days there was still doubt.   How incredible it is that not 

long after the ascension and the coming of Holy Spirit a 

common affirmation and greeting of the early church 

was òHe is risen; He is risen indeed.ó  Letõs think about 

that phrase.  

Heé 

Jesus.  The one who lived in the presence of the glory 

of God (John 17:5), emptied himself of every right as 

co-equal with God (Phil. 2:5 -9), was born into our world 

(Luke 2:1-20), grew in wisdom and stature and in favor 

with God and people (Luke 2:52), He lived his mission to 

preach, teach, heal, and deliver people (Luke 4:18 -19), 

he became the Lamb of God to take away the sin of the 

world (John 1:29) as He died for our sinséwas buriedé

and rose the third day   (1 Corinthians 15:3 -4.) 

 éIsé 

Because of the resurrection He is alive now. He is our 

òLiving Lord.ó  Because He is alive we can learn to fol-

low him now through the direction of Holy Spirit 

(John 16:7).   Because he lives we know we have a per-

fect high priest, a go -between us and God who under-

stands us (Hebrews 4:14 -16).  Because He is risen we 

know He is preparing a place for us so we can be to-

gether for eternity (John 14:1 -4).  He is not just a 

memory from the past nor a dream for the future He 

is present with us now.   Hallelujah.   

éRisen. 

ôBut in fact Christ has been raised from the dead, the 

first fruits of those who have diedéfor as all die in 

Adam, so all will be made alive in Christõ (1 Cor. 15:20, 

22).   Jesus said it best to the thief on the cross, 

ôToday you will be with me in paradiseõ (Luke 23:43). 

Heé. Isé.Risen!!!  Hallelujah.  

Easter is the day in our world when we join with 2+ 

billion humans on this planet to celebrate this great 

news.  We will be celebrating with those in ravaged 

Japan, in small villages in Guatemala, and small minori-

ties in the war torn Middle East.   We must always 

keep these folks in our prayers.   The implications of 

the resurrection will carry great significance for 

them.   

Our Easter celebrations at PCJH this year will begin 

at 6 AM with a hike up High School Butte to cele-

brate the sunrise of Easter Morning.   At 8 AM we will 

have the traditional worship service.   At 10:15 our 

Choir and Orchestra will be presenting the good news 

in a wonderful Cantata.   Brunch will be served at 9 

and 11:30 in the Fellowship Hall.   Easter is always a 

great time to invite a friend who may need the good 

news of resurrection in their life.   

     He Is RisenéHe Is Risen Indeed!!!! 

  

                                     

   Pastor Paul 

  



Dear PCJH Family,  

I continue to be amazed at all the ways in which God is 

moving and shaking throughout this community and this 

church!  If you donõt see it or you are not experiencing 

it, I encourage you to get involved!  I would be happy to 

meet with you to help you find ways to plug -in and con-

nect with God and others.  

LOOKING BACKé 

Family Fellowship Night at Snow King ð On a Friday 

night in March, thirty people came together for inner -

tubing and hot chocolate at Snow King.  It was a fun 

time had by all!  

30- Hour Famine ð The middle school youth group par-

ticipated in World Visionõs 30-Hour Famine in order to 

fast and raise money and awareness for world hunger.  

25 students participated in this worthwhile event.  

Young Adult Retreat ð During a weekend in March, a 

group of almost twenty young adults (people in their 

20s and 30s) gathered at the Taylorõs Ranch in order to 

connect with God and each other.  We canõt wait for the 

next retreat!!  It was an amazing weekend.  

Worship at the Summit of the Gondola ð Our three 

worship services at the gondola were a unique outreach 

to the ski community and generated a great turnout and 

great times of fellowship on the slopes.  We hope to do 

it again next year!  

Super Bowl Subs & Gnomes ð The High School stu-

dents have been extremely successful with their fund-

raisers thus far.  The Super Bowl Sub Sale and the 

Gnomes have generated over $2,800 and we anticipate 

more coming in, so please, ògnome a friend.ó 

LOOKING FORWARDé 

Date Night ð PCJH wants to support parents by giving 

them a night off on Friday, April 15 th  from 5:30pm to 

7:30pm.  File your taxes and go celebrate!  Go out to 

dinner, take a bath, clean your house, go for a run, or 

volunteer for Date Nighté whatever brings you life.  By 

the way, this is a great outreach if you know someone 

who isnõt part of the church. 

Family Faith Formation ð On Wednesdays at 5:15pm, I 

will start a bible study class for parents and grandpar-

ents who desire to teach their kids or grandkids about 

the Scriptures and to find ways to bring faith into 

their home -life through bible study, prayer, service and 

activities.  Statistics show that parents are the #1 in-

fluence on a childõs spiritual life (regardless of age).  

What are you intentionally doing to nurture your 

childõs faith? 

Parents of Teenagers ð On Sunday, April 17 th  we will 

have another class for parents of teenagers.  We will 

be learning and discussing the issue of òIdentityó.  If 

you have a teenageré you wonõt want to miss this 

class! 

Confirmation ð Our nine confirmation students are 

scheduled to be confirmed on Sunday, May 1 st  at the 

10:15am service.  I hope you all can come and cele-

brate with them as they publicly profess their faith 

and commitment to Jesus Christ and His Church.  

Spring Work Days ð Do you anticipate having a lot of 

yard -work or house -work in the Spring?  If so, please 

set aside Saturday, May 14 th  and May 21 st  for our 

Spring Work Day Fundraiser for the High School Mis-

sion Trip.  You will be given the opportunity to hire 

people to come work at your house from 9:00am to 

4:00pm.  You pay $100 per worker and provide lunché 

and they will do whatever you ask .  If you donõt 

have the cash to hire workers, how about volunteering 

to be a worker?  This is a great way to meet new peo-

ple and help the high school students get to Guate-

mala for their mission project.  

Interns & Host Families ð I am excited to announce 

that we have selected our two interns who will serve 

our church over the next year, starting this summer.  

I am proud to say they are AWESOME!!  We are still 

in need of host families, so please please please come 

talk to me if you are interested in hosting an intern.  

There you go é these are just a few  of the opportuni-

ties in the life of this church.  Where will you plug -in 

and get involved?  

Faithfully,  

-Pastor Ben 



Blanket Sunday 2011 
 

Your Mission Team gratefully acknowledges your generous gifts to the Tools 

and Blankets: A Rainbow of Caring Offering.  You warm our hearts with your 

generosity just as the blankets warm those in need some 80 countries around the 

world. The tools provide food for some of these same people.  Through the con-

gregationôs generosity, a check was mailed to Church World Service for $2,724.   
  

     THANK YOU!  Your MISSION TEAM!   

 

Donor                                                          In Appreciation/Memory Of  
Mark Barron and Ruth Ann Petroff   In memory of Wes Barron  

Bill and Eileen Blackwell     In appreciation of Pastor Paul and Pastor Ben  

Jean Bruun 

Sue Bybee      In memory of Bebe and Carl Anderson  

Shirley and Ed Cheramy  

Eunice and Dave Conine    In memory and appreciation of their parents  

Jeff and Cindy Dahlin     In memory of Carolyn Dahlin  

Louise Deland     In appreciation of James Huemoeller  

Linda Hanlon      In appreciation of Ruby Hirschey  

Jeff and Sarah Hanson     In appreciation of Becky Kimmel  

Jimmy Hanson     Harvey and Dora Hoffman  

Marilyn Heck       In appreciation of Church family and friends  

Yvonne Henze     In memory of Gale DeVetter  

Sarah Hodges  

Jeff, Julie, Leif and Nils Huot  

Eric and Kathy Johnson  

Becky and Tom Jordan     In memory of Vince & Thelma Zagona and Martha Farley  

Debbie and Bob Kopp 

Jack and Jan Larimer     In memory of Paul & Jessie McMaster & Frank & Hazel Larimer  

Dave and Cindy Leinonen 

Bob and Bonnie Lewis 

Patty McDonald      Ruth Elfstrom  

Ron and Laura Miller     In appreciation of Godõs provisions 

Peter and Susan Ordway  

Marty and Jean Pillers     In memory of Jimmy Choy  

The Pinkertons  

Kathy Robertson  

Debbie Schlinger      Lynda Yazzoline, Wes Webb and Erin Goodman  

The Schneiders  

Michael and Claudia Schrotz  

John and Joanie Shipman  

Ellen Starcevic  

Ralph and Meta Sternberg     In memory of our Church Family  

Mary Ann and Jerry Tapp     In appreciation of Linda Walker  

Bruce and Susan Tate     In appreciation of our grandsons: Rocco Oldani and Henry Tate  

Linda Walker       In Memory of Jack Lovette  

Tiffanni Walker  

Scott Zabriskie      In appreciation of the PCJH Family  

Becky and Stan Zaist     John and Barbara Burbank and  William and Sophie Zaist  

Anonymous      In appreciation of Barbara, Larry, Martha & Warren VanGenderen  
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John 3:16 says that God so 

loved the world that he gave 

his only begotten son and that 

whoever believes in him shall 

never die but have eternal life! 

The Egg 
With the advent of 

Christianity, eggs' 

symbolism changed 

from representing 

nature's rebirth to 

representing human-

ity's rebirth. Many 

Christians likened 

the egg to the tomb 

from which Christ 

rose. In fact, one 

Polish legend says 

that Mary wept as 

she gave eggs to 

some soldiers at the 

cross. As she asked 

them to be less cruel, 

her tears fell on the 

eggs, spotting them 

with dots of color. 

Another legend says 

that when Mary ar-

rived at Jesus' tomb 

to anoint his body, 

the eggs she had 

brought for a snack 

became a rainbow of 

colors. But no matter 

what the legends 

say, and as pretty 

and festive as a well-

dyed egg might be, 

you're right--Easter 

eggs say nothing 

about what type of 

person Jesus was or 

what his ministry 

meant for humanity. 

Maybe you can com-

promise: while 

you're dyeing eggs 

with your kids, you 

can tell them all 

what Jesus means to 

you and what he can 

mean to them. 

Easter  

SAVE THE DATES!  
 

April 3 & 10  
~ SPRING BREAK ~ 
Group Sunday School 
Classes.  No Mid Week ï 
Rendezvous during 
Spring Break, see you 
again on the April 13!  
 

April 15 ~ Date Night!  
5:30 pm to 7:30 pm  
 

April 17  
~  Palm Sunday ~  
Kids will participate in 
the Palm Sunday  
traditional  
processional.  
 

April 24  
~ EASTER SUNDAY ~ 
Kids will sit with their 
families during this ser-
vice.  No regular Sunday 
School classes.  There 
will be two brunches 
starting at 9:00 & 11:30 in 
the Fellowship Hall.  The 
Easter Egg Hunt will start 
in the Narthex at 12:00! 
(For kids 1 year to 5th grade).  
 

God has given us the greatest gift of allé the sacrifice 

of his one and only son so that we might be forgiven.  

As a parent, the depth of this sacrifice is readily appar-

ent when we look into the faces of our children.  God 

loves us so much that he did what we canôt even begin 

to contemplate. 

When you see the commercial reminders of Easter 

take a minute to talk about the real reason for the sea-

son with your children.  Consider what goes in the 

Easter basket?  Does anything speak to the real reason 

for the season?  When you are in worship this month 

whether at home or in church, lift your voices in song 

and open your hearts in prayer to celebrate the deep 

enduring love and the gift that God has given us.  

Praise the beloved and obedient Son who gave His life 

for us so that we may live.   

Alleluiah!  He Is Risen!!! 
In Christ, 

Cindy Zabriskie, Childrenôs Ministry Leader 
 

 
   
June 20th to August 26th, 

2011 
Summer Long Christian  
Program for students: 

¶ ages 3yrs to entering 6th 
Grade. 

¶ 2 Weeks of Christian Middle 
School Camp for students 
entering 7th & 8th Grades. 

¶ Leader in Training Opportu-
nities for students: entering 
6th Grade  through 8th 
grade.                                                                               

¶ Work Opportunities for High 
School  Juniors & Seniors, 
College Students and  

         Teachers.   
Contact Diane McGee for more 

details  739-9591 or 

dmcgee@pcjh.org 

 

We are looking for a  

gently used 15 passenger van 

and someone who is skilled in 

grant writing. 

Wanted:  

http://www.beliefnet.com/faiths/christianity/index.aspx
http://www.beliefnet.com/Faiths/2000/04/Were-Not-Doing-Easter-Eggs-This-Year-Kids.aspx#
http://www.beliefnet.com/Faiths/2000/04/Were-Not-Doing-Easter-Eggs-This-Year-Kids.aspx#


 

The Pre K class 

has been learn-

ing their     

Continents.  We 

learned about 

Asian cuisine 

and we   prac-

ticed eating with 

chopsticks. 

Godôs Little Lambs  
 Easter 

Quiz:  
 

 

1: At Christ's crucifixion 

what did the soldiers place 

on his head? 

Crown of Nettles 

Crown of Thorns 

Crown of Jewels 

Crown of Thistles 

2: For what of 

Christ's did the sol-

diers cast lots? 

Clothes 

Jewels 

Donkey 

Cross 

3: For how many 

pieces of silver did 

Judas betray Christ? 

10 

20 

30 

Lucy is 

showing us 

her sur-

prised  

face. 

We made 

funny 

faces for 

our   

feelings 

day. Scar-

let is 

showing 

us her 

angry 

face. 

Spring is just around the corner. The kids 
have had so much fun playing in the mud 
and watching our parking lot slowly melt. 
We are just finishing up our Alphabet and 
looking forward to reviewing each letter 

before the year ends.  For Letter òUó we 
had Mr. Scott McGee come to 
school with his Unicycle and give us a 
little Presentation on how he learned to ride 

the Unicycle. We learned about Very Im-
portant people for Letter V. George 
Washington and Abraham Lincoln cos-

tumes made great pictures. The story of 
ôJesus washes the Disciples Feetõ was 
shared for Letter òWó. The teachers 
painted each childõs feet and they walked 
across large pieces of paper, we had a big 
mess but a lot of fun doing it! Little Lambs 
will be out for Spring Break and will be back 
in session on April 11th. Please come by and 
see us, we love to have  special visitors!  God 
Bless,  Mrs. Mel 

V is for Very im-

portant     people in 

our world. We took 

turns trying on the 

President costume. 

On Easter Sunday  

at 9:00 am and  11:30  am  

The High School Students who are going to 

Guatemala will be providing a brunch for every-

one! Please come and enjoy good food and fel-

lowship. All donations will go toward the High 

School Mission Trip to Antigua, Guatemala.   

On June 24th, twenty five High School students 

and seven adults will head out for Antigua, Gua-

temala. While in Antigua we will be building 

homes and planning a Vacation Bible School for 

the children. We are very excited for this oppor-

tunity and would love your prayers and support 

as we prepare to serve in Guatemala! 

 

Ongoing Youth Opportunities 
MS Sunday School  ~ Sun 10:30am 

IMPACT MS Youth Group ~ Sun 5:30-7:30pm 
IMPACT HS Youth Group ~ Thurs 3:30-5:30pm 

MS & HS Small Groups ~ Various times 
 Mid-Week Rendezvous ~ Wednesdays at 5:15-6:15 

Godly Play for 4 years to 2nd grade OR 
ñInnovation Stationò with Matt Coyne  

Youth News 

30 Hour Famine Update 
On February 25th and 26th we had 25 middle school  

students go on a 30 hour fast. They raised funds for World 

Vision and also gained awareness for world hunger. The 

students also volunteered at River Rock Lodge and  

spent time with the residents.  We should all be very proud 

of these students and learn from what they did  

during the 30 Hour Famine.  

The students raised approximately $1,200!  

Thank you for your support and prayers. 

Lucia plays 

the maracas  

in music 

classéCha 

Cha Cha!! 

Answers:  Thistles, Clothes, 30 



FURNITURE SALE ð A TREMENDOUS SUCCESS  

 

Through the extraordinary generosity of a number of families and 

the concerted efforts of a great number of dedicated volunteers, 

the Church raised over $22,000 for the Children, Youth and Family 

Department outreach and mission activities at the recent Furniture 

Sale, held on Saturday, March 12 th . 

 

Ed and Laura Opler led the way with a donation of several rooms of 

very high -end furniture that set the tone for the overall event.  

Their gifts, including three large rugs, were laid out in the Churchõs 

Fellowship Hall and drew a crowd of over 100 potential buyers.  Sales activity was fast and furious 

when the doors opened at 9:00 am.  Most items, including all of the major pieces of furniture, were 

sold within the first hour.  

        

Under the exceptional leadership of Suzanne Young, a team of over 35 spirited volunteers moved the 

furniture and other sale items into the Fellowship Hall, arranged them for ease of sale, assisted in 

the sales process, collected the money, delivered the large items for the buyers and cleaned up the 

Church after the event.  

 

Overall, the event was an outstanding success.  Thanks to all who volunteered, donated goods for sale 

and purchased the items to make the event so memorable.          

 

 Volunteers  

 Sheri Aiken    Margaret Jones    Pam Renner 

 Ed Cheramy   Terry Jones    George Scarlett  

 Shirley Cheramy   Peter Keenan   Lynn Sherwood-  Humphries  

 Lana Crabtree    Becky Kimmel   Melinda Shirk  

 Don Cushman   Debbie Kopp   Michaela Stockhouse  

 Cindy Dahlin   Judy Legg     Nancy Stockhouse  

 John Drew     Brandon Lewis   Pamela Stockton  

 Tina Edwards    Julie Matzke    Bobbi Thomasma 

 Lynn Friess    Chris Mears    Rich Viola 

 Brooks Harshman  Janice Murphy    Suzanne Young 

 Terri Hayden    June Nystrom    Jeff Zender  

 Brad Herman    Randy Reedy   Habitat for Humanity truck  

 Derek Johnson    Robyn Reedy    

 Garth & Christie Gillespie community truck  

 

Please forgive us if we failed to include anyone in our list of volunteers.  

  

How about future furniture sales?  Weõd love them!  Please contact Ed 

Cheramy at 739 - 2157.  Ed has already received indications from two fami-

lies about their desire to contribute to future major sales.  



Stewardship of Time    
 

How many of you consider that the work you do volunteering in the life of the church as your 

Christian Ministry?  

 

We are all called by God to gift our Time, Talent and Treasure to His world, and the church 

clearly would not function without the gifts of time and talent from our many volunteers. These gifts 

are  critical to the success of PCJH, just like financial stewardship.  

 

If you are not yet involved as actively in the life of PCJH as you would like to be, or feel called to be, 

contact the church office for lists of opportunities. You might also request a Spiritual Gifts Inven-

tory to find out more about what God is calling you to do. Remember, for those who fully participated 

in the All Church study, fall 2010, we were given this assignment in week 6. If you still have not com-

pleted yours, pull it out of your files, dust it off, and work through it. Then talk to others about it. 

You might want to visit with one of our pastors, or seek out a Stephen Minister, someone from your 

bible study or small group, or talk to someone else on staff or in a leadership role. Ask for feedback 

and see if others see your gifts the same way you do.  

 

Consider stewardship of time to counteract òbusyness.ó Just as with financial stewardship, make giv-

ing time to the church a priority, not an afterthought. Encourage others to likewise make this òfirst 

fruitsó commitment of time with you. Weõll all enjoy more fun and greater spiritual growth that way!! 

 

While your Christian service may not strictly involve the life of our church, you might already be en-

gaged in doing Godõs work elsewhere in our community and in our world. If so, bravo!! And isnõt that 

what being disciples of Christ is all about?  

 

Coming soon; a comprehensive list of opportunities to serve available on our redesigned www.pcjh.org 

website. In the meantime, if youõve been seeking updated sermons and monthly newsletters, look 

again!! And bear with us as we redevelop a new look and fresh content. And if interested, visit the 

displays in the hallways profiling information about the leadership of the church.  

 

As always, the Stewardship Team stands ready to answer any questions: Ed Cheramy, Chair, Joe Am-

dor, Bob Kopp, Bob Lewis, Bobbi Thomasma, Paul Hayden and Becky Kimmel. 

Have you checked the job board lately? 
  
If you need work done at your home, or place of business, and you want to help a fellow PCJH member 

who needs the work, visit the JOB Exchange board, located next to Becky Kimmelôs office. 

  

Likewise, if you have a skill and need work, willing to seek it out, let us know that information too!!   

Or e-mail the details to bkimmel@pcjh.org. 



Menôs Retreat: Itôs Just a Matter of Time 
w/ Special Guest Rev. Greg Asimakoupoulos 

 

Men have many roles in lifeé husband, father, son, employee, volunteer, citizen, athlete, 

adventurer, and man of God (to name a few).  How do you manage your time?  What does 

God say about managing our time?  How can we be men who glorify God in all the different 

areas of our life?  We encourage you to take time for this retreaté get awayé meet some 

new friendsé deepen the friendships you already haveé be challengedé be encouragedé 

get out into the great outdoorsé spend time with God. 
 

May 20th - 22nd 

$50 (scholarships available) 

Location: TBDé within one hour of Jackson 

Space will be limitedé REGISTER NOW!! 

office@pcjh.org or 307-734-0388 
 

       
   
                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
         Greg Asimakoupoulos  

                      (pronounced ñAwesome-uh-cope-uh-lessò)  

  

Greg Asimakoupoulos 

                Senior Pastor of Mercer Island Covenant Church, WA 
 

When I was young, Christ made a claim on my life to proclaim the Gospel and be part of ful-

filling the Great Commission. I see evangelism as the highest calling of the church, and wor-

ship as the greatest gift we can give God. I love preaching, creative worship, and providing 

pastoral care. In my role at the church, I try to be a visionary, leading by example as well as 

by equipping the congregation and staff to implement our vision to be a church where you 

are welcomed and loved. ΟΟWhen Iôm not shepherding Godôs flock, I love spending time 
with my wife Wendy and my daughters Kristin, Allison and Lauren. I also enjoy writing-- it 

is a great communication tool for extending Godôs word beyond the boundaries of the sanc-

tuary. [Editorôs Note: Greg is an accomplished writer and poet, with a number of published 

books and periodicals. His articles appear in Today's Christian, The Covenant Companion, 

Focus on the Family and others. He is also heard as a freelance journalist on the Salem Ra-

dio Network. 



APRIL DEACON 2011 

Iõm Lana Crabtree, Deacon of the month for April.  Our family was 

one of the Charter Members with PCJH.  I was raised in the corn-

fields of Illinois as a devout Catholic. After finishing college in 1976, 

I made the òbreakó and moved to Jackson Hole.  While waitressing at 

Flagg Ranch, I met my husband Jeff. He owned Skinny Skis and still 

does.  Thirty years ago we tied the knot at Our Lady of the Moun-

tains.  We were blessed with two daughters.  Katie (28) is a surgical 

nurse at TOPS surgical center here in town.  Shane (26) lives in Cas-

per pursuing a Masters degree in Occupational Therapy.  

 

For 18 years I owned a womanõs dress shop called Annõs Apparel/

Crabtree Rose. After liquidating in 1998 I served my first term as a 

deacon.  From 2001 - 2003, I worked with Sherry Poinsett here with 

the Childrenõs Ministry.  I now cover the phone on Tuesday during our 

staff meetings, cook for the Mission, and volunteer to help out when 

there is a need.  I take pride in being an active member of this con-

gregation. Over the years I have grown deeper and clearer in my 

faith.  We have such short time here on earth to serve our Lord.  

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING  

EASTER SUNDAY -  April 24, 2011  

A Special offering of the Presbyterian Church (USA)  

For more than fifty years, Presbyterians have joined with Christians throughout 

the nation in supporting One Great Hour of Sharing , responding to Christ's love 

for all people by joyfully sharing that love with people in need. The refugee and 

the stranger have found food and safe shelter; those stunned by the aftermath 

of disasters have found relief and help rebuilding; and communities seeking to 

take control of their future have found partners in development.  Presbyterians' 

gifts support the work of The Presbyterian Committee for the Self - Development of People , Presbyterian Dis-

aster Assistance , and the  Presbyterian Hunger Program . The hundreds of millions of dollars Presbyterians 

have given over the last half -century have enabled a powerful witness to the love of the One who came that all 

might have life more abundantly.  

Disaster Assistance has helped, this past year, in Haiti, helping families survive and start to rebuild their lives, 

in Asia helping with long term rebuilding; all over the world feeding the hungry, helping them produce, store, and 

sell their food. For specifics on these and many other places where help was and is being rendered, go to 

www.pcusa.org, SEARCH for One Great Hour and click on each of the three areas of assistance mentioned 

above.  It is amazing what your offerings have helped accomplish!    You may use the offering envelope in the 

back of each pew or pick up one by the poster near the church entrance on Easter Sunday..     

The Mission Committee appreciates the generous folks who are PCJH!!  

I encourage all of you to volunteer in some area to grow in your faith as well.  Please remember to call 

your deacon in time of need.  Our role as a deacon is to celebrate your joys and to help you with your 

concerns.  May the peace of our Heavenly Father be felt by you and your family.    




